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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Refi~= P. 6th December, 1934,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 3rd Instant with reference to the provisional freeboard
assigmment in respect of your No. 596 ship and in reply have
to inform you that in making the computation in this case, the
fullest possible al lowance was made for the after erection
regarding it as a combination of bridge, poop and raised
quarter deck combined.

I may remindyou that the freeboard assigned is
set off from the top of the .72 stringer plate. It has been
assumed that there are no openings in the bridge front
bulkhead.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Messrs. R. & W. Hawthorn Leslie & Co., Ltd.,

Hebburn Shipbui Yard
HEBBURK orlgri%. ’
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